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To: House Rules Committee Members 

Re: Opposing HB2928 

 

Voters often wonder if their elected officials are beholding to those who contribute 

gifts. Passing HB2928 would reinforce that belief. It is therefore important that 

HB2928 be soundly rejected by every member of this committee.  

 

I am not opposed to the $50 gift limit being changed to $100.  

 

Respectfully, 

Cheryl Conway 

Astoria 


